
 
 

Solano Community College District 
 

Addendum # 1 
 

to 
 

Request for Proposals No. 11-007 
 

for 
 

Consultant for the Development of a Facilities Master Plan Update 
             

 
August 17, 2011 
 
Dear Proposer:  
 
The following changes or additions are made to the above-referenced Request for 
Proposal. 
 
Page 3, paragraph 5 of the Request For Proposals No. 11-007, Consultant for the 
Development of a Facilities Master Plan Update, item number 7 states that the capital 
plan will include a “review and update of building and landscape design standards.” 
 
Unfortunately these standards do not exist in a single, formal, documented fashion which 
would allow for distribution or referral to them. Assume for purposes of response that 
the plan would include identifying standards that do exist, create new where needed in 
consultation with the district and document the result. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum via email.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Roy Stutzman, 
RFP Coordinator 
roystuztman@aol.com 
 

 

RS:jl 
08.17.11 
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